Vonnie Baumgartner

I strongly protest giving a permit to Cooke Aquaculture to Raise Sterile, All-Female
Steelhead/Rainbow Trout in Marine Net Pens. This company has a dismal record of non-
compliance to rules and regulations to protect our environment. Our state does not have the
resources to monitor and to protect our natural habitat. Please review Cooke Aquaculture for
historical data.



